
                   July 19, 2016

Dear Alumnae,

I hope you are enjoying some memorable times with family and friends during these summer days. Even 
though school is out, our campus is still busy with camps and other community activities. We look forward 
to the return of our students and faculty for the beginning of school on August 10. In the meantime, we are 
busy with planning for the coming school year and the future of NDA!

By now you should have received your summer issue of the Notre Damian, our graduation issue. It is filled 
with good news from our alma mater featuring updates and stories about our school, students, faculty, staff 
and alumnae. I hope you enjoy reading about the outstanding successes and accomplishments of so many in 
our NDA community.

Congratulations to all of you who will be celebrating reunions this year. I hope this is a special time to recon-
nect and reminisce with friends from your NDA days. I am very impressed by the number of women who 
stay connected throughout the years! This is a great testament to our legacy. I hope you will consider our 
annual Autumn Gala on September 24 as another opportunity to do this. Please join us for a special evening 
of great food, exciting auctions and a good time with many friends.

This summer we have hosted several NDA Decade Days. So far we have welcomed members of the classes of 
the 40’s, 50’s and 60’s back to NDA to enjoy a meal together, relax and catch up with each other and happen-
ings at our school. We have a 30’s gathering planned for July 26 and 70’s decade for July 27.  Contact Emily 
Berling  (berlinge@ndapandas.org) if you would like more information. Please watch for further details for 
other decades.

Finally, we have a job opening for the Director of Development at NDA. You can find information regarding 
this position on our website HERE. We are seeking a qualified individual to advance our mission and help 
us secure the exciting future of Notre Dame Academy. If you feel called, please respond to the email listed at 
the posting.  

Thank you for all you do for NDA as women making a difference in our world. May you know God’s good-
ness this day and always.

Laura Koehl, Ed.D. (Class of 1975)
President
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Notre Dame acaDemy 
Presents

Empowered 
      &Enlightened 

A Special Speaker Series 

For Women Of All Ages

FREE 
Self-Defense Class 

Tuesday 

August 2, 2016

7:00 - 8:00 p.m.

Notre Dame Academy’s
Alumnae Hall 

Sponsored by the

Missy Montgomery Scholarship Fund
To Register Online:

CLICK HERE

Sister Mary Reina Arlinghaus 1917-2016
Our very dear Sr. Reina Arlinghaus passed away on May 22 at the amazing age of 98. Sr. Mary 
Reina was a beacon of God’s goodness to us all especially those she greeted in our hallways 
and led in morning prayer each weekday. As a beloved art teacher at NDA from 1947 to 1997, Sr.  
Reina truly made a difference in the lives of so many including many NDA alumnae from years 
spanning a half century.

A scholarship fund has been set up in memory of Sister Mary Reina. 

Memorials are requested to:
Sr. Reina Scholarship Fund
Notre Dame Academy
1699 Hilton Drive
Park Hills, Kentucky 41011-2796

The 2016 Autumn Gala will be held on Saturday, September 24 at Notre Dame 
Academy. It will feature cocktails, a gourmet sit-down dinner, specialty raffles, a 
Bourbon Tasting Bar, Keepsake Photos, Signature Cocktail, and enhanced Live 
and Silent Auction items. An open bar will be available throughout the evening. 

We are confident that the 2016 Autumn Gala will again provide an exciting eve-
ning of friendship and fellowship for the parents, alumnae, and supporters of Notre 
Dame Academy. We’re hoping we can count on your attendance and support this 
year. Questions regarding the Gala can be directed to Nancy Goeke 859. 292.1851 
goeken@ndapandas.org or Taffy Hebbeler 859.250.5020 taffheb@fuse.net. 

https://docs.google.com/a/ndapandas.org/forms/d/1c5T0kPd5tLITtyZj7zd02FukqyfXpC9H5ytVCrbkGMA/viewform?c=0&w=1

